
 

 

 

1. The floor support model will be offered as a 6-month fixed term position, 1 FTE supernumerary to the 
current establishment. Noting recruitment to this position will occur following the outcome of the Grade 6 
position which is currently underway with a selection process. Parties have agreed to have further 
conversations regarding the classification of this role, noting that there has been mixed feedback on the 
preference for the classification which both parties acknowledge and understand the respective 
positions.  These conversations will be underpinned via consultation with Holman Clinic staff, ANMF 
members and the ANMF.    

2. Re-benchmarking is currently underway, and meetings will be convened with THS North and the ANMF as 
per the usual process. 

3. That THS North agree to provide further information regarding possible proposed changes for the Holman 
Clinic staffing model. Both parties acknowledge that local collaboration will continue with respect to any 
proposed changes and that any change to the model will need to be raised by both parties to the 
Statewide Safe Staffing Committee. 
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